
February was a quick 
month at preschool!  I 
guess time flies as we 
are all having fun. 

 

We completed confer-
ences this month—we 
do not have another 
conference this year 
but if you have any 
questions or concerns, 
you may contact me at 
any time. 

 

We worked on the diag-
onal letters this month : 
M, N, and V.  We also 
worked on making diag-
onal shapes—triangle 
and hearts. 

 

We started Feb talking 
about love and our fami-
lies.  We  graphed how 
many people were in our 
family, we brainstormed 
ways to show love to 
others, and we had lots 
and lots of time making 
valentines for friends 
and family. 

 

As the month pro-
gressed we have start-
ed our five senses 
theme.  This will last 4 
weeks, and will go up till 
spring break.   

 

So far we have focused 
on how our body’s use 
our senses to know what 
is happening in the 
world around us.   

 

Our eyes see what is 
happening. 

 

Our ears can tell us 
what is happening p i.e. 
the beeping on a truck 
means to watch out. 

 

Our noses smell the 
world and can tell us if 
something is safe or 
not.  I.e. Skunk smell 
tells us to stay away. 

 

Our tongues taste food 
and then decides to 
push it into our bodies 
or out if it is yucky.  All 
tongues are different 
and what they like to 
taste is different. 

 

Lastly, we will talk 
about touch—soft, 
hard, hot, cold, etc.  
We will also talk about 
how touch tells us what 
to do.  Stay close, move 
back, stay away, etc.   

Love and Our Five Senses (February 2018) 
 

 

What we are up to at 
SACRED HEART PRESCHOOL 

IMPORTANT DATES 

NO SCHOOL—
spring break 

March 9-
16 

Easter Parties March 28 
and 29 

NO SCHOOL April 2 

  

  

  

  

 

Coming Up: 

 Spring break 

 Easter Party 

  


